
Disability Action is conducting a survey about your experiences of the 
Cost of Living Emergency. 
 
This survey should be completed by Deaf people, disabled people, 
supporters, carers, and representatives of Disabled People’s 
Organisations. 
 
You don’t need to answer all the questions, just the ones that are 
important to you.  
 
You can tell us about your own experiences, or about other people’s 
experiences. 
 
This survey is anonymous. You don’t need to tell us your name. 
 
The survey can be completed via the link below: 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/FNJ6SN/ 
 
We would appreciate your support by completing the survey and 
encouraging others to complete the survey. 
 
Thanks 
 
Nuala 
 
Nuala Toman 
Head of Policy 

 
189 Airport Road West 
Belfast, BT3 9ED 
 
Mob: 07967322639 
e-mail: nualatoman@disabilityaction.org 

Website: www.disabilityaction.org 

Twitter: @disabilityni 
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